
Week beginning 13th June 2022.

This week in 
F1…

This week the children have been learning all about the 
story ‘When Grandma Came’. The story is all about a 
Grandma who has been to lots of different countries 

across the world. The children have been looking at maps 
and on a globe to see the different countries. We talked 

about how the Grandma could have travelled to the 
different countries such as on an aeroplane, on a ship or 
on a train. The children enjoyed looking on Tapestry and 

talking about the photos that they had shared.

This week we have also read the story ‘Summer is Here’. 
We have talked about what happens in summer. We also 
had check lists and went around our outside area looking 

for signs of summer.

In Maths this week we have been learning all about the 
number 5. We have been counting out 5 objects saying 1 

number for each item and showing 5 fingers.

Next week we will be learning all about Africa. For this 
weeks home learning please could you upload onto 

Tapestry anything your child knows about Africa. This 
could be what animals live in Africa or what food is 

African. 


